
      

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

  

Online Safety Newsletter   

Christmas Special 2020   

  

  

    

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Talk to your children -   

  

’ 

  

  

As the Christmas break approaches, it is likely that our children will soon 

be spending more time online.   

We deliver online safety lessons in school, but this knowledge is only 

successful if we work together to reinforce the safe behaviours at home 

too.  

Therefore, we feel it is an appropriate time to highlight some online 

safety tips to support you over the festive period.  

Take an active interest in your child’s online life and engage with 

what they are accessing, who they are communicating with and 

what they are sharing with others.  

• invite your child to teach you how to play 

their favourite online game 

• download the app they spend most time  

on to familiarise yourself with the  

content 

• ensure your child knows you are safe  

and approachable to talk to 

• remind your child that if they are worried  

or have concerns about something online,  

you are there to talk 

For more information and support, follow the link – 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/having-a-

conversation-with-your-child/  

10 tips sharing advice to keep children safe when accessing, viewing and 

engaging with content online - 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more guidance from the National Online Safety website;  

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/  

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/having-a-conversation-with-your-child/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/having-a-conversation-with-your-child/
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/
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Top Tips! 

 Similarly to in the ‘real world’, as a 

parent you should set boundaries 

for children when online.  

• agree as a family how and 

when the internet will be 

used at home  

• discuss expectations and 

consequences of 

behaviour  

• role-model positive 

choices when online 

yourself. This could be 

seeking your child’s 

permission prior to sharing 

a photo of them online or 

discussing a ‘problem’ you 

have online and seek their 

advice.  

Follow the link for a Family 

Agreement template you may find 

useful - 

www.childnet.com/parents-and-

carers/have-a-conversation  
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/ 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers  

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides  

  

Online Resources for Parents 

Set boundaries - 

Make informed choices - 

It is vital we have some understanding of the devices, apps, websites  

and games our children are accessing. We can then make informed decisions  

as to if they are appropriate for our children.  

• seek support and advice from others - this could be family members or friends whose 

children have similar interests  

 

• research online – a simple Google search will often produce some key pros and cons of current popular games, 

apps and devices 

 

• familiarise yourself with the safety and security tools and options which you can put in place 
 

For further support and information, visit -  

                                  https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers/parents-guide-technology  

http://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/have-a-conversation
http://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/have-a-conversation
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers/parents-guide-technology

